
 

 
9th May 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers  
 

RE: PARENT SURVEY 2022 
 
Thank-you for the great response to our Parents Survey. We have spent time reviewing these, 
along with the thoughts, ideas and comments that you have made. As you know, at Priory Junior 
School we want everyone to ‘Be The Best They Can Be’ and that includes the school as a whole, 
and the experience your children have while they are with us. 
 
One of the key themes that runs through the survey is how much you, as parents, want to be back 
in school which is something we also want to happen too. We have begun to gradually increase 
this, and through this summer term, we hope you will feel much more involved in the life of our 
school.  
 
Some of the changes we are introducing are as follows: 

 Widening the range of clubs on offer to the children – more will begin after half-term. 
 Parent Coffee Mornings will restart. 

 Planned times where you can visit your child’s classroom and see their books. 
 Parent Helpers – if you would like to help, please register with the school office. 
 From next week, we will also change the collection routine so that parents will be able to 

wait on the playground at home-time too. We really like the way collection has worked for 
us currently, so we will demarcate the area for waiting. 

 The newsletter will come home weekly – it will be shorter, but we hope you will find that 
better. 

 Restarting of Parent Forum – please watch out for a letter about this. This is a great place 
to get involved in school life too.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Tracy Keefe 
Headteacher 
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